
Hello Sisters and Brothers!                         Thursday, July 20th 2023 

July is Disability Pride Month 

Disability Pride Month is celebrated each July to commemorate the 

July 26, 1990, passage of Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). The 

goal of Disability Pride Month is to change how people think about 

disability, to end internalized shame among those with disabilities and 

to promote the belief that disability is a natural and beautiful part of 

human diversity. 

AFSCME launching nationwide member research inquiries this 

summer 

Please note that AFSCME is engaging in a nationwide member research 

project this summer which will involve a national survey as well as 

online focus groups. Members will be asked to participate in the focus 

groups and will be paid a stipend to do so. The purpose of the project 

is to understand our members’ views on issues and politics. Grove 

Insight, in conjunction with Breakthrough Campaigns, will be 

conducting the research on behalf of AFSCME. These focus groups are 

scheduled to start immediately and should be completed by the end of 

this month. The survey is scheduled to field between Aug 3-17. 

Reminder to be vigilant – beware of the latest scams and anti-union 

messages 

We continue to hear about our union members receiving direct mail 

pieces (with fake “Legal Notices” surveys and phony checks), emails, 

postcards, text messages and phone calls with messages encouraging 

members to quit our union and share their personal information. Again 



→ I want to remind everyone that these are highly orchestrated tactics 

being sent from well-funded, union-busting organizations. These 

messages are not coming from me or CSEA, please remain vigilant by 

not responding to these efforts in order to protect your union benefits 

and personal information. If you have any questions or need to report 

a scam, please contact your Labor Relations Specialist or region office, 

and/or call our Member Solutions Center at 1-800-342-4146. 

Member Benefit Spotlight: Stretch Your Paycheck With Pearl 

Insurance 

Pearl Insurance provides a buying service to give CSEA members low-

cost options for their auto & home insurance by shopping personal 

lines of insurance with 15 different companies. Pearl looks for equal or 

better coverage at a savings. Join other members who have saved 

hundreds by having Pearl Insurance shop their personal lines! 

You can also take advantage of the convenience of payroll deduction 

for your payments. Payroll deduction simplifies your life by spreading 

out premium payments to a budgetable amount, avoiding insurance 

company installment charges and stretching your paycheck further! 

For example*, if you’re paid every 2 weeks and you spend $910 per 

year on your auto insurance policy your payments would be: 

 

Total cost for the year.............................. $910.00 

Service Fees & Interest charges...................$0.00 

Bi-weekly paycheck deduction............$35.00 
*All rates are unique based on your specific situation and insurance score. 

 

Pearl Insurance has saved CSEA Members hundreds of dollars on their 

auto & home insurance. Click here to see what members are saying! → 

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/Mqag7sW8TIW-nixyBdulQotkFpPd2LFVxC27NSEUqcyvJ5L4MKIx1LdFM5yhzdvxBVPjRjs2fGue3_L1kdwQEslA5VXBCk1dR89VWviv9v_by9XhIYJGKPbVcTWLA345UtAinspd2seCrhSei3tQkOpg5m_YMNFdYBF1eCvkwFhcgLbmlYXbE5pthHNPnRtqm4fKctSEbQlMDLC3admptLksiCcrNCBzeLOByfeYragwH6kTGdDwxbDiBwIlM6ImUyj7nd7mroY3wxb1_npiYLqTI0glBMLkb83dSOTxYAEf0NJ6n6tAZc2SAwMIjztaSlpWryu7mpI3jbpC7S3ddA/3y1/4VPFIerOQHKTX3njHlMy-A/h1/Xqw8Z_c-idWl5lcZbLyECNXmvCO1IJ4B80Ubxdp3hys


→ Click here to obtain a free, no obligation quote and an insurance 

representative will get back to you shortly. If you have questions or 

need immediate assistance, call 800-574-0963. 

Required Union Representation IN-PERSON Trainings: 

 

State Government Grievance Representation – Oneonta (Region 5)** 

Tuesday, July 25, and Wednesday, July 26, from 5:30 pm to 9:00 pm. 

Call (315) 433-0050 to register. 

 

Local Government and Private Sector Grievance Representation – 

Yaphank (Region 1)** 

Wednesday, August 9, and Thursday, August 10, from 5:30 pm to 9:00 

pm. 

Call (631) 462-0030 to register. 

 

Local Government and Private Sector Grievance Representation – 

Amherst (Region 6)** 

Tuesday, September 12, and Wednesday, September 13, from 5:30 pm 

to 9:00 pm. Call (716) 691-6555 to register. 

 

**This is a 2-part training, participants must complete both sessions 

to receive credit for completion. 

 

Required Union Representation VIRTUAL Trainings: 

 

State Government Grievance Representation** 

Tuesday, August 1, and Wednesday, August 2, from 6 pm to 8 pm → 

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/Mqag7sW8TIW-nixyBdulQotkFpPd2LFVxC27NSEUqcx9EvuV5bNLJ0AebvbVmGxFg-3QMfVDQ-6IMYTwgxgdRA1tkGbv3-HZeVFgOCp-huQlpiQAZAfoIrontgSiC8jsok8wtuxNVbx3X6BC89BGiqbwVhTBJyu3N8nEVsJP3B-hcR9QIvHkzucwQcKXTXOy145MjnmlYyK2wHeN6Smc4NbmyHN2bJNHA4_SPEwKaCBOPr7TymB0kOkHqtDhpHRMgys1p9Un1-9rEmw3VpQenVP0oBbUn__tJIxmCiziCJc-jqHFX9BOYOAsujjN0rrrwNmQNqOMBTe_jNH6GhBzfcB1k8s5Fell4fvVDFxALHgd5IybG93xw9PAH6EpDtws/3y1/4VPFIerOQHKTX3njHlMy-A/h2/Q5avyiZreH4fvevt9hUlCnBYt8jCSzQHZaA8z-dGrf4


→ To register: https://memberlink.cseany.org/Event.axd?e=1015 

 

Grievance Representation Recertification 

Wednesday, August 9, from 12 pm to 2 pm 

To register: https://memberlink.cseany.org/Event.axd?e=1017 

 

Representing Members in Discipline and Interrogations 

Recertification 

Tuesday, August 22, from 12 pm to 2 pm 

To register: https://memberlink.cseany.org/Event.axd?e=1022 

 

Local Government and Private Sector Grievance Representation** 

Wednesday, August 23, and Thursday, August 24, from 6 pm to 8 pm 

To register: https://memberlink.cseany.org/Event.axd?e=1023 

 

Private Sector Discipline: Representing Members in Interrogations 

Thursday, August 31, from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm 

To register: https://memberlink.cseany.org/Event.axd?e=1025 

 

**This is a 2-part training, participants must complete both sessions 

to receive credit for completion. 

Required Officer Trainings: 

**There are no scheduled officer trainings at this time. 

What do you want to read about? 

I’m asking for your feedback on any topics you’d like to see covered in  

future editions of this weekly leadership update. If you have ideas, → -

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/tTBUZwcBH_2q13Ow12s-jbBRtcDORZKQkxW1vh-KFH1Ou4BC_7LNKlEHZv9eqai2-4jkioZEJjbQ2Laytafdds8_JCVwjH9KVm3UATjYu1HlXlCFjOP-QSOO30ToEmpx-FKDrlxPUcpGyC1cXhVo9ziPnoDL8hh6O2ltaBB8qaEF7-5Jb1md_cTaTACkgsZejby5pOd6vvCeq7KEkpNIvMaAVBdl1A06ZdfNbEaYDlSdKCyCGYHgbCFD4aH9kpHK-_vk3j9PCCqqHwR1mthXETQtIzmO7osszijwkx7KXRZIRDovzODGL_E8RJRwVbnoY8Jf9_ah6llXEM1T4ohv5dfcpEcaQaLgBX24MHxrQAY/3y1/4VPFIerOQHKTX3njHlMy-A/h3/6x8nXUFp4StSVqaVpjSrxeOJEysFk09FYOMew1GK9zs
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/tTBUZwcBH_2q13Ow12s-jbBRtcDORZKQkxW1vh-KFH1Ou4BC_7LNKlEHZv9eqai2rRIzCKjX_KoaLxtKTkKWAqJqLWAWsSlPmg7C7Ngr3dQS3qan1MrTexZzyvUWCRV84TBb10Y4pm3fxWbT0jdeSzJmxMcTBR9QE3zkWOCJUEYA2xczY755Ukh3g2Jv6D-doaQOXfKfhhXP6IIeORz7A3dO0nTjkBAJNCRWTyDhtYBtpNOBb3AlX0kMJ1EwKLrTgYIPMt8QK5eFtFaPptz2RNE_Tt6-vrTdP-GQQkkEhqvQsQy5JIG-iwS3KGFB30ZcUCV7Y6es9Sa1DJd7aIRg6FDJ1f7U4nsUh_pDJg-yjr4/3y1/4VPFIerOQHKTX3njHlMy-A/h4/OEczX14r-X33QrrdBTZLDHxlGkGF_RvC9vdseBsdjM4
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/tTBUZwcBH_2q13Ow12s-jbBRtcDORZKQkxW1vh-KFH1Ou4BC_7LNKlEHZv9eqai20nDe4--vGO063guTHIORBRy0U5p8TlQVcBDXs1YPp4ZyQ74dUKzJRA3ggYRsu-NdbTeiUEX1pRp6lJv4I5gd3-Y3z1pf4AQNbWZd0Pw10y0ESwkXNKCJY4QROyuperCvlQlKC2fYhnannY1mppQNnOa5yuFGYEAfo_hTOqqPhPLmJx54DC-TUBmHQ3qSjnuV8VT9oglGJwwdAss3x01Q9nRjp4K1kHQO-j6LQ9YhgjhN26q12TcxyB7rlPIRyr31JA-GIGZK5rY-wgo3lUT06VQ9MC6vvI15aONP6Ju39-k/3y1/4VPFIerOQHKTX3njHlMy-A/h5/GTEU-uCDOAv1ZDRUlaa2cEQE1lTPhqbv4IPHIUmeT9k
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/tTBUZwcBH_2q13Ow12s-jbBRtcDORZKQkxW1vh-KFH1Ou4BC_7LNKlEHZv9eqai2mvyzLgRHRfgkdIWelrYCph1M__4YPraOPiQrhku3GZaMHSQ0f2E6u6y4KAWxdiv-rmQYSR9AZDAQP6kKJTrg00wtQIah1bOywn71jpWHbCPB-tgVapaVwvBXJ9sK8itiEVonPls--tkPG9vy9nB9H3x6A7GJ4qaSStZk33lJvZsSiCgL4jDvYSd60r-9KHb2c90RWWc2kFFedQ91i4zHsOUpbhhMnJ594AACtrrBAIKxS1OS4JnTwbkH9tnokbPbbXx9mBoFqO26Q9Midz7uv14qlR6GPZXcnuJLOniuYJw/3y1/4VPFIerOQHKTX3njHlMy-A/h6/j23UFNMXM9wekD4O2hX16WWXH3yAK8DiCTLFaqmKyPc
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/tTBUZwcBH_2q13Ow12s-jbBRtcDORZKQkxW1vh-KFH1Ou4BC_7LNKlEHZv9eqai2jZhEVWMJGkDTPw0gij6_UN-LVbPaHl7_6saB7_Iy2Ihuwt2A8Q0740ZLk7h1SxZv3PEANiLms2Hgqd8RGViTz4UygqTDXcQv1zWTfjRzpAQpWPshzxZt5jbziYfFFSYq9gpr0sVC90nycxCbYSt54RkgwLGb-OmftAQpZBS__oK8-AijcIF1OfPaqhhDnWZcaLP386b0-wKbrMbBQcjs3Zz_lLpX0ga04M6rbFhZxaHpSuZ-9qbvbvUYFBw1dfn2w5F6t56rFxFddtx8Hp3c5UFIgzb8QCGgJY1ilBlC8kU/3y1/4VPFIerOQHKTX3njHlMy-A/h7/AntGQYqJT8g_A3hfmnZCXj5JfTUOs1ZsJfjddAaLg1A


→ please take the time to fill out our quick online survey 

at: https://forms.office.com/r/seCVpFhVaG. 

 

I appreciate your response. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Mary E. Sullivan 

President 

 

 

  

 

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/A7GQnnr_XzUYyessq5BiRFeKh0bgoWYFK4JE6Wn7h5GlPNywV1w-Up1l65Oeqpjmc84w93CtpKoNVhdpFE6NsiPW1NATc_k5Nh-XZVwcNdEJWZbXAPk1q-kmifnQhvIDU1x_M2D5kNBHTipJSf6NWidyws103B-d0rjLJLfWMZyVOuuSqOnPtPSovIf226NsUhB83H-znIp7QLZtZcO72kiv5FV0vROVzEULxnhut2NmQWJWDStSTk_owMtl0oKLOFbtQJXgo1Hydu6-SzdaDi5V495IdBFhN3ZEjaOQPiwaO-hYzOTrKRW3gvZ7Zo8mc93F29P3DHdJIWZdjnBrvA/3y1/4VPFIerOQHKTX3njHlMy-A/h8/NL2ZBxVje0VUvFT4ChWfAmdntNczcMLGiPB6UW9BDvk

